
The Upper McKenzie RFPD will hold an executive session at 
5:00 p.m. at the Fire Station, 56578 McKenzie Highway, 
McKenzie Bridge OR 97413-0388 on November 22, 2022. 
The session will consider a letter of reprimand issued to an 
employee. The executive session is being held pursuant to 
ORS 192.660(2)(b).

A public special meeting will be held immediately after the 
executive session.


